
Dear GEAA Members and Friends, 

We need your help in saving our little Balconian bird friend.  There is a move 
afoot to remove the golden-cheeked warbler from listing, and protections, as 
an endangered species.   The habitat for the warbler roughly mirrors GEAA's 
service area, which is becoming more densely developed every day.  The 
golden-cheeked warbler continues to be threatened by habitat loss and urban 
development.  If some folks have their way, large sections of this bird’s 
homeland will be opened to development and lost forever. 

You can learn more about this issue, and sign a petition to save the 
warbler, here. 

Please share this petition with your friends, relatives, organizations, and 
everyone who wants to see the Hill Country and its indigenous species 
protected. 

Thank you! 

Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 

Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 

 

http://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20150701005990/en/Groups-File-Reclassify-Endangered-Species#.VbgMGcvbLcs
http://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20150701005990/en/Groups-File-Reclassify-Endangered-Species#.VbgMGcvbLcs
https://tpwd.texas.gov/huntwild/wild/species/gcw/
https://www.change.org/p/help-save-one-of-america-s-great-songbirds?recruiter=340351707&utm_source=share_petition&utm_medium=copylink&sharecordion_display=highlight_active_card
https://www.change.org/p/help-save-one-of-america-s-great-songbirds?recruiter=340351707&utm_source=share_petition&utm_medium=copylink&sharecordion_display=highlight_active_card
http://www.aquiferalliance.org/

